
 

IMSA Parents’ Association Council  
Student Life Committee 

Our mission is to enhance the quality of student life at IMSA by facilitating parent 
involvement with students and Academy personnel.  We work with students, 
parents, faculty and residential staff, to help make your student’s time at IMSA 
rewarding, educational, and productive. 

Our meetings are held in room A148 at 9:00 a.m., one hour before the general PAC 
meeting.  Join other parents, student council members, residential life hall staff 
(HC/RC) and IMSA staff to discuss topics of interest and concern relating to our 
students.   Bring your questions, suggestions and concerns! 

Student Life opportunities begin on move-in day to assist in gathering parent 
volunteer information minimally for a list of local parents that can host an ill child 
temporarily in their home until their parent can pick them up.   

Additional sign up opportunities for volunteering may be available on move-in 
day, but are discussed and focused upon during a Parent Day meeting. 

Student Life and IMSA parents also sponsor  events on campus for students and 
their families that is called “Saturday Something”.     Our  slogan  is “Well… It’s a 
Saturday and We’re Doing Something TOGETHER!”   

There are many volunteer opportunities under the umbrella of student life, some of 
which are coordinated within specific subcommittees.  The Student Life committee 
and each of its sub-committees has a chairperson as well as a co-chairperson 
whenever possible.   

The Student Life subcommittees are: 

Friday Fest -  coordinates themed dinners to serve the students meals donated by 
PAC and parent volunteers; a favorite of IMSA students (and parents).   

Food Service (Sodexo) – attends regular meetings and reports on any new  
developments, changes or concerns of interest to the parents. 

Parent Partners – encourages parents to provide wing dinners, activities, snacks, 
parties, etc. within the residential halls. 

Senior Banquet – plans and coordinates all aspects of the banquet for the seniors 
and their families on the Friday before commencement. 

 


